
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Determination on Is It Mining Form, M-2024-048 / Permit Required
Mark Brooks <mbrooks@sema.inc> Wed, Oct 2, 2024 at 5:41 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy

 

Sorry to bother you on this again.  We learned from the irrigation company (AGRA/CWPDA) that they have an
active permit with DRMS  M1977573.  It is their interpretation that SEMA can complete this work as part of the
final reclamation effort allowed under their permit, and SEMA does not need to permit over their existing
permit. 

 

Can you please confirm what their engineering consultant is correct.

 

Thanks - Mark

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 3:34 PM
To: Mark Brooks <mbrooks@sema.inc>
Cc: Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>; Means - DNR, Russ <russ.means@state.co.us>
Subject: Determination on Is It Mining Form, M-2024-048 / Permit Required

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

[Quoted text hidden]
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